September 28, 2016

Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for attending the 2P Open House Today! It was so nice to finally meet you all! If you were unable to attend today I will make sure all of the materials go home with your child in their home/school folder.

In the craziness that was that 20 minutes of fast-talk there were a few things that I missed.  Many of them are just general housekeeping items but I did want to bring them to your attention.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lauren Bernard and Kim Castro are going to be the room parents for 2P this year. I know they have already been in contact with all of you but I just wanted to acknowledge them and thank them for all of their help so far this year.

Scholastic Book Orders will be going home monthly. I will be placing the September order tomorrow. If you would like to order online you can go to https://clubs.scholastic.com/ and type in the classroom code J9RMB.  You can also select books from the fliers that are sent home and send the flier and a check made out to Scholastic Book Club to school in your child’s home/school folder.

As Jen and I both mentioned I am so excited to have the opportunity to role out the methodology behind the Literacy Collaborative this year in 2P. If you could please sign and return the Lesley permission forms it would be greatly appreciated. The media will only be used to support teachers’ instruction and to help me grow as a professional. As always if you have any further questions about the forms or the Literacy Collaborative in general please contact Jen or myself directly.

Additionally, if you do not want photos or videos of your child put on our class website please let me know. I will start posting different photos and videos next week and will continue to for the rest of the school year.

Our classroom wish list is live on amazon and will continue to be updated throughout the school year as needs arise. Thank you so much to the parents who have already donated! It is very much appreciated. The address for the wish list is: https://amzn.com/w/2US32Y0OLKX4B. If you select Caitlin Paget’s Registry Address all items will ship directly to Lower Devotion!

My office hours are on Mondays from 2:30 – 3:00. If you need to speak with me about something in person and those times do not work please send me an e-mail at caitlin_paget@psbma.org. I am also available by phone before or after school at (617) 879-4434.

Our year has already been off to such a great start! We will continue to develop our classroom community and begin to shift towards doing our personal best learning. This is a phrase I use often with all of the children in 2P. I am looking forward to helping the children in 2P demonstrate their personal best learning throughout this school year.

Thanks,

Caitlin 



Sepember 202016
kg2 mchfor e he 2P O e o e sty

oyt e ke e a1 f o
e iy o s b bl .

T ——
e oy i ot s e s e e

b b omparis o s e
e
e ok i ey,

St Bk e i oy e g S

oo i o rd o i e o M Voucan s
Rl o e st ot e e okt
S Bk Gt ot e b oo e

P
et T
e
e e
e

ettt
o

L ————
By Gty e ThE A 0 A
e OO s i oo ey
e e i i ety e e

Myl s o Moo o 30 500 o edospsk wh -
S s o o e P o
e e b s ot

e ey e g e oo s o b,



